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HOMf EC O N O M ICS D E P A R T M E N T
N ew  Equ ipm en t  
Rep laces  O I  d
New furniture re­

places the old in the 
home economics depart­
ment.
Sixteen chairs and 

four tables supply the 
need of better equip­
ment.
Tables of black tops 

and red borders take 
the place of the old 
mahogany ones, and 
chairs of maple, the 
old oak ones.
Two of the tables 

haven't been placod 
because of the lack 
of screws.

H o m e - l ' i k e  Touch 
To Be Add 8 d

"We'll try to make the 
best better," remark 
the third year home 
economics girls, as 
they plan to add more 
attractive touches to 
make a more ‘.home-like 
room.
Objectives are to se­
cure pic"tures, Improve 
curtains, clean furni­
ture and obtain a new 
book case, new covers 
for screen and door, 
sets of dishes, and 
linens. Improvement in 
the filing cabinet is 
scheduled in order to 
provide a convenient 
filing system.
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Farm F^mi ly L i vi ng 

R.equirec l For Bo t h  

IBoy A n d  G i r l s

One of the required 
subjects of the eight 
grade is a course in
farm family living.
_ To encourage more fun 
in the home, the class 
is learning the bene­
fits of cooperative
play through games. 
The students plan to 
make a checkerboard, 
sets of old maid cards 
and bingo, and several 
other well-known games. 
In addition they will 
make two or three
games for the first
grade.

Girls To Have Party

Girls of the ninth 
grade plan to have a 
party tonight at the 
home of Pansy Ray Bis- 
s e t te.
Each girl may Invite 

a boy. To cover ex­
pense of refreshments 
all girls will contri­
bute twenty-five cents.
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FUR COATS W9. 30
T O

$29S
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